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Twenty two candidates submitted their National Candidate Registrations and
have been approved. They are now posted on the AVVA website.

The past few months the committee has been receiving and recording delegate
registrations and verifying qualifications. As of this date seventy (70) delegate
registrations have been received plus twenty-one (21) alternate registrations.

Time has also been spent scheduling volunteers for registration and preparing all
election materials needed.

I cannot thank the committee members below enough for all their support and
timely responses throughout this last two years. | especially want to thank Cheryl
Rock and Alice LeFleur for serving as AVVA’s Election Tellers many times in the
past and this years’ election in New Orleans. AVVA is fortunate to have such
dedicated members working on their behalf.

Committee members: Joanne Blum, Linda Haberkorn, Tony Gigli and Ann Rice,
and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor



